

From the Desks of District 22W LVRF Trustees PDG Susan R. Bonura, PDG Evan Gillett and Lion Jack Niemiec



Dear Fellow Lion,

We are writing to ask for your support of the Lions Vision Research Foundation (LVRF). Donations are used to support the good work of the Lions Vision Center at the Wilmer Eye Institute.

One way to support LVRF is to provide funds to support the training of specialists in low vision rehabilitation. The fellowship training program provides education in advanced clinical care, specific to low vision rehabilitation and vision rehabilitation research. Dr. Dom Brown is our current Low Vision Fellow. As a trainee, Dr. Brown will become highly skilled in diagnosis, treatment, management and direct care of low vision patients.

Another way to support LVRF is through the Donor Recognition Program. Recognition is available for donations of \$120.00 - 120 Club Lapel Pin; \$1,000.00 -Knights of the Blind Pyramid; \$2,500.00 -Arnall Patz Fellowship pin and plaque. If your club holds a *Vision Days* fundraising event, your club will receive a special Vision Days banner patch.

Donations of any amount can be made at any time by sending a check to the Lions Vision Research Foundation, PO Box 1714, Baltimore, MD 21203. Donations can be made online through the LVRF website (http://www.lionsvision.org/) by clicking on the "donate" tab.

Donations of any amount are always appreciated! Thank you so much for your support of the Lions Vision Research Foundation.

Sincerely,

PDG Susan R. Bonura

Susan R. Bonura

PDG Evan C. Gillett Jr.

ECGillett Gr.

Jack Niemiec
Lion Jack Niemiec